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From: Aidan Drew <andrew1@pipeline.sbcc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 10:29 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to know what the California Environmental Quality Act can do to help with trash being left on our beaches. I
have seen an increase in trash being thrown on the beach and I want to know if there is

a committee that comes regularly and how often do they come if so?

Thank you



